
 
 
 

NATIONAL DEVELOPMENT COMPANY 
 
 

BID BULLETIN NO. 2 
 
 

Re: Postponement of Bidding Activities relative to   
Site Development Works for the NDC Industrial Estate Project 

Brgy. Langkaan, Dasmariñas, Cavite 
 

Project Reference No. BAC19-01-004 
 
 

       All prospective bidders are hereby informed that due to the extension of the 
Enhanced Community Quarantine (ECQ) in Luzon, all bidding activities relative to the 
above project are postponed. 
 
In this regard, new bidding schedule will be posted after the lifting of ECQ. 
 
For further inquiries, you may coordinate with our Bids and Awards Committee 
Secretariat at 0995-138-0595. 
 
This BID BULLETIN No. 2 is issued 8th of April, 2020. For guidance and information of 

all concerned. 

 
 
 
 

         SGD. SATURNINO H. MEJIA 
             Chairperson 
         Bids and Awards Committee 

 
 
 


